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9/12/2024

Killeen Fire Dept

Lorianne Luciano:
 
Please be advised that NAFECO is a LION Distribution Partner and therefore authorized to utilize the
LION Sourcewell PPE contract #0104240-LIO.  Should you need additional information, I have provided 
the link to our Sourcewell Landing Page, https://www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/032620-
lio. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need additional information. 

Respectfully, 

Michael S.Kucharski
Director of Metro Accounts, LION 
913.484.5686 
Mkucharski@lionprotects.com 

 


